
NETHERLEE PRIMARY SCHOOL and NURSERY CLASS 

Clarkston Road, Netherlee, East Renfrewshire G44 3SF 0141-570 7260   

 

NETHERLEE VALUES: Friendship and Fairness, Respect and Responsibility, Courage and Compassion 

 

NETHERLEE VISION: Our Netherlee Community Working With and For Our Children 

 

 

 

P7 Leaver Hoodies 
 
If you would like to order a P7 Leaver Hoodie for your child, these are now available to order. 
 
These will be priced at £17 and this includes an embroidered School logo on the front and a large 24 printed 
on the back with the children’s first names inside it and the word LEAVERS above. 
 
How To Order 
If you would like to purchase this, please complete the order form using the link below.  Please note the 
deadline for ordering and payment is Friday 2nd February. Payment should be made on Parentpay, and this 
item is now available on your child’s parentpay account. 
 
Leavers Hoodie Order Form 

Sizes & Colours Available 

We will have a rail available in the school reception area from Thursday 25th January before and after school 

for you to come along with your child to try on sizes and look at the colours available.  There will also be an 

opportunity for your child to view the colours and sizes themselves in class from this date too.   

The colour range below has specifically been manufactured without a drawcord to comply with health and safety 
regulations and are available in sizes Age 11/12, 13 and small, medium and large. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We also have Pink, Cornflower Blue and Yellow options available.  Please note though that these will have 

the drawcord removed by our supplier and will therefore have holes where the drawcord would normally 

be. These are available in sizes small, medium and large. 

 

We know that our children love having their hoodie to wear in 

school during the summer term.  We also understand these are 

difficult financial times for many therefore, please don’t hesitate 

to get in touch confidentially with Mrs Donaldson by phone or 

the usual email address if you would like to discuss this and we 

will always do our very best to help. 

 

 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/MjKFsBU0eJ

